
Good evening Co Chair Boshart Davis, Co Chair Salinas and Chair Taylor,   
 
My name is Rachel Lytle and I'm a third generation Oregonian, with children and grandchildren who live here 
as well. I'm here today to submit testimony for the once in a decade process of redistricting.   I live in Albany 
HD15, CD4 and have reviewed the proposed plans.  I feel that Congressional map B, Senate map B and 
House map B are the best plans for our state and would do a fair job of keeping other political boundaries and 
communities of interest intact.  Choosing Map B would also ensure all voices are heard, not just those in the 
area where OSU is located, with a large population of Benton County residents who I believe do not share the 
same views as we do in the greater Linn County areas. I also feel Map B is more representative of the areas 
each district in our state encompasses.   
 
Thank you to everyone who has worked tirelessly to make sure Oregon’s congressional lines are drawn fairly 
so that all Oregonians' votes and voices matter.  I appreciate being able to testify today.  Thank you for your 
time.  
 
 
Rachel Lytle 
4331 Mackinaw Ave SE 
Albany O97322 


